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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

November 24, 1959

United States Casualty Company
¢/o Berger & Briggs

21% 3rd St-, Se W
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Res Sketchley Rio Grande Community
Well No. 1, SW/4 SE/4, Section
5, Township 6 North, Range 1 East,
Valencia County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

A recent field inspection indicates that the subject well has long
- since been abandoned and that it has never been plugged as required by
the Rules and Regulations of the Oil Conservation Commission. Further,
the file on this well contains no approved plugging report.

We must call on your company, as surety on the plugging bond for
this well, to properly plug the subject well in accordance with Commission
Rules and Regulations within sixty (60) days.

If you have any questions regarding a plugging program, please contact
Mre. James E. Kapteina, District Engineer, P. O. Box 871, Santa Fe, New
Mexicos

Very truly yours,

OLIVER E. PAYNE
General Counsel
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